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The special meeting of the Permanent Council was conducted under the chairmanship of Ambassador Carmen Lomellin, Permanent Representative of the United States to the Organization of American States (OAS), to receive the Minister of Foreign Affairs, Foreign Trade, Environment and Export Development of Grenada. It opened at 9:56 a.m.
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The Chair of the Permanent Council warmly welcomed His Excellency Karl I. J. Hood, Minister of Foreign Affairs, Foreign Trade, Environment and Export Development of Grenada, who shared with the members of the Permanent Council the perspectives of the Government of Grenada regarding the work of the OAS and the importance of consolidating cooperation efforts among countries of the Americas. 


His Excellency Karl Hood expressed support for the preparations that would begin for the upcoming regular session of the General Assembly, to be held in June 2011, in San Salvador, El Salvador, and those for the Summit of the Americas, to be held in Cartagena, Colombia, in 2012, as well as his country’s renewed support for Haiti’s reconstruction.


The OAS Secretary General and the representatives of Brazil, United States, Guatemala, Canada, Guyana–on behalf of the CARICOM member states, Peru–on behalf of the ALADI group member states, Colombia, Haiti, Panama, and El Salvador expressed appreciation to the Minister of Foreign Affairs, Foreign Trade, Environment and Export Development of Grenada for his participation and remarks. 


The Permanent Council took note of the presentation by Mr. Hood and thanked him for his visit.


There being no other business, at 10:36 a.m., the meeting was declared closed.
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